Faculty Development Grant Recipient 

Comments About the Training Program

Dear Previous Recipient of a BUSM Department of Medicine Faculty Development grant:

The WSDDOM (DOM Faculty development committee) seeks to expand opportunities and awareness of faculty development programs for BU DOM faculty.  As a faculty member who has participated in a faculty development program, your feedback about the experience is valuable to others who might be interested in pursuing the opportunity. 

Would you please provide the following information for posting on DOM Faculty Development Website?

	Recipient

	1. Name
	David Seldin

	2. Email 
	dseldin@bu.edu

	3. Phone number
	8-7027

	4. Academic rank
	Professor

	5. Job Title
	Section Chief

	Training Opportunity

	6. Training name
	ASP Seminar for New Division Chiefs

	7. Training web link
	http://www.im.org/Meetings/Past/2009/2009ASPDivisionChiefsSeminar/Pages/DownloadPresentations.aspx

	8. Training objectives
	Basics of running a division or section

	9. Brief training description 
	TOPICS

What Is a Division Chief’s Job Description?

Faculty Recruiting:  What Are the Keys to Success?

Dealing with Difficult Faculty Members

Developing the Careers of Faculty Members

Leadership

Beyond NIH Grants:  How Do You Fund Research in the Division?

Faculty Compensation Packages and Recruiting Finances

	Recipient Debrief

	10. What year did you attend?
	2009

	11. What did you learn?
	Recruiting and retention packages, negotiation strategies, short introductions to personnel and financial management

	12. Would you recommend program?
	Yes

	13. Are you willing to be contacted about program?
	Yes


Page 1 of 1

